
 

 
 

Newington (Shepway) Parish Council 
 

Annual Parish Meeting 
  

To be held in the Village Hall on Monday 9th April 2018 at 7.00pm 
 

The purpose of the meeting allows the Parish Council to explain what it has 
been doing over the last year, and it enables electors to have their say on 
anything they consider important to the residents of Newington and Peene. 
 

Agenda 
 

1 Welcome from Cllr Sally Coleman – Chairman of the Parish Council. 
  
2 Apologies for absence. 
  
3 Approval of the Minutes of the 2017 Annual Parish Meeting held on 10th 

April 2017. 
  
4 Report from Newington Parish Council. 
  
5 Parish Council end of year Financial Statement. 
  
6 Presentation by Alister Hume of Hume Planning Consultancy on the 

proposed housing development opposite Underhill Cottages, Peene 
  



7 Presentations have been invited from: 

• Kent County Council Councillor (Elham Valley Ward). 

• Shepway District Council Councillor (North Downs East Ward). 

• Kent County Council Community Warden. 

• Kent Police (Local Policing North Downs East Ward). 

• The Elham Valley Line Trust. 

• St Nicholas Church, Newington. 

• Friends of St Nicholas Church, Newington. 

• Newington Gardeners Association. 

• Newington Village Hall. 
  
8 Public Forum. 
  
9 Close of meeting 
  
 Refreshments will be served before meeting commences 

 


